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August 10, 2007

Andrew Harmelin

AI CONSULTING, LLC
P.O. Box 611

Narberth, PA 19072

Dear Andy:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued contributions to our Accounts
Receivable collections effort. Your client relations techniques have been very successful in
greatly improving our receivables outlook.

We have been pleased with the remarkable results we have seen due to your interaction with
our project managers. Your efforts have resulted in fewer delinquencies as client issues are
addressed earlier, avoiding delays.

As you know, the year end push to collect outstanding invoices is critical to us and your work
to that end has been invaluable.

Personally, I enjoy working with you. I find your manner to be professional but, at the same
time easy.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

BARTONPARTNERS, INC.
Carolyn Silverthorn
Controller

700 E. Main Street, 3rd Floor
Norristown, PA 19401-4122
p 610.930.2800

f 610.930.2808
www.bartonpartners.com



